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Activity Overview

Date Group Activity Time

17 t/m 28-01 3 t/m 8 Cito weeks

19-01 Online open day for

new parents

24-01 5 t/m 8 Reading Competition

26-01 A t/m 8 en opvang Study Day, students

free

School closed,

childcare also closed

26-01 t/m 05-02 National Reading

Days

31-01 en 01-02 8 Contact Evening

Secondary education

04-02 Newsletter 8

15-02 3 t/m 8 1st report

16-02 A en D Play

22-02 B en C Play

23-02 7, 7/8 en 8 Play

25-02 A t/m 8 School closed in the

afternoon, Children

free at 12.00

School closed at

12.00, childcare open

28-02 t/m 04-03 A t/m 8 Spring break School closed,

childcare open
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New Students

Name Group

Kian gr. A

Kayla gr. B

Swayam gr. D

Children who left daycare/

school

Name Group

Anan gr. B

Jill gr. C

Liv gr. 5

Notifications

Daycare

Christmas holiday

Although this Christmas holiday

was different from other

Christmas holidays, we made the

best of it. We played different

kinds of winter games and we did a

scavenger hunt through the



neighbourhood. In short, 2 very nice weeks.

Education

Error in the calendar

In the calendar of the IKC there is a study day on Wednesday

26 January.

This study day is for education and daycare together. This

means that not only the school is closed, but also the daycare

centre. In the calendar it says that the daycare is open. This is

not correct.

Registration brothers/ sisters

If you already have one or more children at

our school, please be quick in registering

brothers and/or sisters. Our registration

list for children turning 4 before 1 October

2022 is already full. You can only put your

child on the waiting list. This means that your child can only be placed if a place

becomes available. If your child was born on or after 1 October 2018, there is

still room on the waiting list. You can send an email to directie@eglantierdelft.nl

Open day

Do you know anyone who is looking for a school?

Prospective parents can register for the open

day on Wednesday 19 January. The open day is

from 9.30h - 11.00h and starts at RH 919. They

can sign up by sending an email to

directie@eglantierdelft.nl

Wanted

Do you still have old trousers, pants

and leggings? Both for boys and girls.

We can make good use of them for the

kindergarteners. Our bins with clothes

for when children have an 'accident'

are very empty.

If you have any school clothes lying around at home, please wash

and return them to school. That way we have enough spare

clothes when we need them at school.
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Looking for someone who wanted to clean the toilets

We are looking for someone extra to help at our school with

cleaning the toilets at noon each day. Especially during this

corona pandemic, we find it important to ensure we keep

things thoroughly clean. We will pay a small sum of money

for this. If you or someone you know is interested, please

let us know by sending an email to

n.sheikholeslam@eglantierdelft.nl.

Head lice

Due to the Corona measures, checks

for head lice are currently no longer

carried out after the school holidays.

Please check your child regularly at

home.  Head lice have been found

again in several buildings recently. If

your child has head lice or nits you

can treat it with special shampoo,

available at chemists and pharmacies. Also daily combing with a lice comb is

recommended. Please also inform the teacher.

Arriving late

Lately we have noticed that children

are regularly late for school again. It

disturbs the concentration and the

working atmosphere in the classroom.

Please ensure that your child is at

school on time, so that lessons can start

on time and undisturbed. The children

can come in from 8.15 am. Classes start

at 8.30 am. Please ensure that your

child is at school before that time.

Hanging up a coat and bag and washing

hands also takes time. This also applies if your child starts in the gym. Please

take into account the time your child needs to change clothes.
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Parents' council (OR)

The overview of the annual accounts of the past school

year and the budget of this school year are available for

perusal on the website. If you have any questions about

this, please send an email to ouderraad@eglantierdelft.nl.
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